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Nomination and support for 3GPP RAN Vice Chairman Candidate

Dear Madam/Sir.

As an indication of its continued commitment to 3GPP and TSG RAN, China Mobile
Communications Corporation (CMCC, as CCSA member) is pleased to nominate Mr. Hai Tang as
candidate for the 3GPP TSG RAN Vice Chairman election taking place in March.

Mr. Hai Tang started his career in mobile communication in the vear 2000. He turned to
standardization and began attending 3GPP TSG RAN WG 1 meetings since the beginning of 2005
as CATT’s main delegate in RANI. At the beginning of 2008. he joined China Mabile
Communications Corporation and continued his role as the main delegate and coordinator in TSG
RAN. He has attended most RAN Plenary meetings since 2005 and was elected as RAMN Vice
Chairman in March 2009. During the vears of standardization work. Mr. Hai Tang has made key
contribution for a harmonized and competitive LTE TDLYFDD system.

CMCC is fully committed to recommend Mr. Hai Tang as a candidate of TSG RAN Vice

Chairman, and we believe he will continue to contribute promoting 3GPP standard globally.
Best regards,
Yuhong Huang

Deputy General Manager
China Mobile Research Institute



